
Public Consultation – Civil Service
Pensions – Phase Two of the 2015
Remedy (McCloud)

The Department of Finance has published a Consultation on Phase Two of the
2015 Remedy (McCloud).

Reappointments and extension to the
term of non-executive members to the
pharmaceutical society of Northern
Ireland

The Department of Health has announced the reappointment of five Non-
Executive Members and an extension to the term of appointment of a sixth Non-
Executive Member to the Pharmaceutical Society of Northern Ireland (PSNI).

Public Information Events to be held
on proposed Portadown Flood
Alleviation Scheme

Two public information events on proposals for the Portadown Flood
Alleviation Scheme will be held on 14 and 21 March in Portadown Town Hall.

Appointment of Non-Executive Members
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to the Northern Ireland Practice and
Education Council for Nursing and
Midwifery

The Department of Health has announced the appointment of eight Non-Executive
Members to the Northern Ireland Practice and Education Council for Nursing &
Midwifery (NIPEC).

£203,000 road improvement scheme for
B69 Baranailt Road, near Claudy

A £203,000 resurfacing scheme on the B69 Baranailt Road, near Claudy, is due
to commence on Monday 13 March 2023.
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